Success! Your form has been submitted! An automatically
generated email has now been sent to your non-school email
address. The confirmation email will contain the information
you just entered on the form, as well as language that may

serve as an invoice (if your school finance office requires
one). Print a copy of that confirmation email and package it

up with your $30 evaluation fee. This is what you need to
mail to UIL so that the UIL State Theatre Director can
evaluate your request. MAILING ADDRESS: Paula Rodriguez,
State Theatre Director University Interscholastic League P.O.
Box 8028 Austin, Texas 78713




